
                                                             
Duncombe School 

 

 

2016/17 UNIFORM  LIST 

 

BOYS YEARS 1 – 6  

 

 
 

Uniform is obtainable from Kids Connection, 14 Market Place, Hertford  

(email store@kidsconnection.co.uk or telephone 01992 587466) except those items marked *, which 

may only be obtained from the school.   

 

 If you have any questions regarding uniform, please contact Mrs Sarah Price via the School Office. 

 

 

 

WINTER 

 

 

SUMMER 

 

Long grey trousers Knee length grey shorts (no side cargo pockets) 

Long or short sleeved white shirt (button 

fastening, not Velcro) 

Short sleeved white shirt (button fastening, 

not Velcro) 
Long sleeved grey pullover – two stripes  Long sleeved grey pullover – two stripes  

Maroon blazer Maroon blazer 

Maroon anorak Maroon anorak 

Cap (Years 1-3 only) Cap (Years 1-3 only) 

Tie – striped, Years 1 – 3 

         with emblem, Years 4 - 6* 

Tie – striped, Years 1 – 3  

          with emblem, Years 4-6* 

Grey ankle-length socks Grey ankle-length socks 

Black shoes (not trainer style) 

 

Black shoes (not trainer style) 

 

Scarf (optional)* 

Maroon knitted hat and gloves (optional) 

Maroon sun hat 

Lightweight raincoat (optional) 

 

 The maroon blazer and anorak do not need to be worn to school at the same time.  As a general rule, 

the blazer is worn with Summer uniform and the anorak with Winter uniform.  However, on cold or 

wet days during the Summer term, anoraks should be worn instead of a blazer. 
 

PE     See separate list 

 

ART All pupils require an art overall. An old adult shirt is acceptable for Upper School 

pupils. 

 

BAGS  A book bag, with school motto, in maroon can be purchased via the School Office 

A PE bag, embroidered with the child’s initial and surname, can be ordered via the 

School Office 

 

Children may begin in the Autumn Term wearing summer uniform but all children must wear  

winter uniform when we return after October half term.  Summer uniform may be worn from  

the start of the Summer Term, but all children must wear summer uniform when we return  

after the May half term. 
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